INSTITULE OF INTERNATIONAL FDLUICATION
1400 K SIREE], NW., WASHINGTON, DC 20005-2403

OO OF PROGRAM DIV OPMENT

To: Willette Smith/USAID B
202-216-3070 .

From: Marybeth Krumm ‘:G'L’O' (K , q (K ,

Institute of International Education

Dear Ms. Smith:

The Instiute of International lducation (115) would like to request a copy of the Academy of
Educational Developmient (ALID)'s winning proposal for Bgypt’s Integrated English Language
Project 1. The contract number is 263-C-00-00001-00. The contract was awarded on October 4,
1997.

Please advise if you need any further information. I can be reached at (202) 326-7762.
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

WLJ‘LM

Marybeth Krumm

FHLLPYIONE : (2007 326-7778 » FAX: (202) 126-7709)



